
As per HEO Minor Regulations, the NMHA does not accept or encourage transfers to 
or from the NMHA House program except in extraordinary circumstances where 
there is undue hardship on the player or the player’s family. The determination of 
the hardship is at the discretion of the NMHA. 

As per HEO Minor regulations, the NMHA will permit transfers out only if our 
program is full. 

 


